
From: Aleisha Snapp [mailto:…..]  
Sent: Saturday, September 9, 2023 4:11 PM 
To: mfochler@math.binghamton.edu 
Subject: It’s Not Too Late to Get Students Registered for WebAssign 
 
Make sur e s tudents have what they need befor e they fall behi nd.  

 

 

Professor Fochler, 

Your students' temporary access to WebAssign has ended—
but don’t worry. They can still register and obtain access at any 
time. Any saved/submitted work will be ready and waiting for 
them once students complete their purchase. 

Please remind any student who hasn’t completed the 
registration and purchase process for WebAssign to do so 
as soon as possible. Share the link to our Student 
Registration page for instructions and a quick video on how to 
register, purchase and access their course materials. 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Aleisha Snapp 
Digital Success Specialist 
Cengage 

       

 
 


